

Where healing begins for abused children

## **BOARD OF TRUSTEES**

April 24, 2012

Honorary Chairman **Ruth Sharp Altshuler** 

Mr. Taly Haffar

Chairman

**Big Russian Shootout** 

Ronnie Berg

6154 St. Moritz

Chair Elect Steve Martin Dallas, TX 75214

Immediate Past Chair/Treasurer

Dear Taly,

Joe Norville

Melissa Hensley

Secretary

**Debby Ackerman** Pamela Arora Michelle Bivins Mary Black **Jasmin Brand** 

Mary Jane Broussard

Carla Cline **Genevieve Collins Robyn Conlon Matthew Cox** William F. Davis Fred Diorio **David Garza David Gunderson** Rachel Hairston

**Ward Hunt** Tracev Kozmetsky Yolanda Lara **Bridget Lopez** Gail McDonald Trey Monsour

Wendy Moss **Corbett Nichter Erin Olson Paul Orman Sharon Popham Eula Rutherford** Michael Selz **Stanley Smith Anne Talley** 

French Taylor

Amy Warren Carmen White

President and CEO Lvnn M. Davis

On behalf of the Dallas Children's Advocacy Center (DCAC) and the child abuse victims we serve, thank you for your commitment to take a stand for our children. We are especially grateful for the Big Russian Shootout's donation of \$6,500.00. Your support enables DCAC to continue to treat child abuse victims through our lifechanging programs and to raise awareness about the issues of child abuse throughout our community.

Each year, DCAC broadens its reach and serves more and more children because of the support of so many like you in the community. DCAC has continued to provide hope and healing to abused children and their families with the help of our dedicated staff, partner agencies and volunteers.

Thanks to your dedication, we are able to combat this growing issue of child abuse in the community.

We hope you know the lasting impact your support has on the lives of these young innocent victims and that you will continue to support DCAC in our efforts to make a difference in our community. On behalf of children in Dallas County, thank you.

Lvnn M. Davis

President and CEO

n consideration This letter will confirm that we did not provide any goods or services in consideration for any portion of this contribution. Please keep this letter with your tax records. Your federal income tax charitable deduction may be disallowed if you are unable to provide acknowledgement to the Internal Revenue Service upon request.







3611 Swiss Avenue • Dallas, Texas 75204 • (214) 818-2600 • Fax (214) 823-4819 • www.dcac.org







Where healing begins for abused children

## BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Honorary Chairman Ruth Sharp Altshuler

*Chairman* Ronnie Berg

*Chair Elect* Steve Martin

*Immediate Past Chair* Joe Norville

Secretary Melissa Hensley

Treasurer

Mark Leyendecker

**Debby Ackerman** Pamela Arora **Gina Betts** Mary Black **Jasmin Brand** Mary Jane Broussard Carla Cline **Robyn Conlon Matthew Cox** William F. Davis **David Garza David Gunderson Rachel Hairston Ward Hunt** Tracey Kozmetsky Sally Lannom Yolanda Lara **Bridget Lopez** 

Bridget Lopez
Gail McDonald
Trey Monsour
Wendy Moss
Corbett Nichter
Erin Olson
Paul Orman
Sharon Popham
Amber Quisenberry
Michael Selz
Stanley Smith
Anne Talley

President and CEO Lynn M. Davis

French Taylor Amy Warren Carmen White April 4, 2012

Mr. Taly Haffar

c/o Big Russian Shootout

6154 St. Moritz Dallas, TX 75214

Dear Taly,

On behalf of the Dallas Children's Advocacy Center (DCAC) and the child abuse victims we serve, thank you for the in-kind donation of gift cards, baby items, toiletries, duffel bags and toys from the Big Russian Shootout. Your gift provides hope for the children we serve and ensures that these innocent victims receive items that they need to sustain them through this time of crisis.

DCAC brings together the front-line professionals who investigate child abuse cases, treat child victims and prosecute their offenders. Each year, DCAC broadens its reach and serves more and more children because of the support of so many like you in the community. As the number of child physical and sexual abuse cases continue to rise, the work of the Center becomes more critical to children and families of Dallas County.

On behalf of our clients, thank you for your generous support and for taking a stand for our children.

Sincerely

Lynn M. Davis
President and CEO

Shari K. Markey
Director of Volunteers

Your estimated value of your donation is \$\_\_\_\_\_\_\_. This letter will confirm that we did not provide any goods or services in consideration for any portion of this contribution. Please keep this letter with your tax records. Your federal income tax charitable deduction may be disallowed if you are unable to provide this acknowledgment to the

Internal Revenue Service upon request.

Taly, All the book, C

PARTNER AGENCIES

NATIONAL CHILDREN'S ALLIANCE



Thank You!!

